
 
 
 

Standard Power of America Inc.      
Nashua, NH 03060     877-877-1670     standardpower.com 

December 2, 2022 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 

Re: DE 22-060, Consideration of Changes to the Current Net Metering Tariff Structure, 
Including Compensation of Customer Generators.  

Standard Power of America Petition to Intervene 

 

Dear Chair Goldner, 

Please accept the attached petition to intervene from Standard Power of America in Docket No. 
DE 22-060. Thank you for your consideration of this petition and please do not hesitate to 
contact me if you have any questions. 

 

If Standard Power of America’s petition is accepted, please include Robert Hayden 
(b.hayden@standardpower.com) and Theresa MacDowell (t.macdowell@standardpower.com) 
on the Service list for this Docket. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Robert Hayden 
President 
Standard Power of America 
PO Box 1206 
Nashua, NH 03061 
b.hayden@standardpower.com 
 
cc: Service List in DE 22-060 

mailto:b.hayden@standardpower.com

